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NEW MEMBERS! 



Intramural Sports 
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On the first weekend of February, the 

officers of SigEp NJA attended the Carlson 

Leadership Academy. There, brothers 

worked with other chapters and learned 

some skills and tools to be a successful 

leader, for themselves and for the chapter. 

Work weekend was the following weekend 

on February 12th, where brothers helped 

work together to clean and tidy the house. 

 The chapter also had their first study 

session on Wednesday February 22nd from 4

-6pm with Alpha Phi Omega and Sigma Psi 

Zeta, which had an amazing turnout. We are 

preparing for Conclaive and are currently 

writing our Buchanan Cup applications, 

hoping to get our 8th cup in a row!
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Follow SigEp NJA on:

http://sigep.org/
https://www.instagram.com/sigepnja/
https://www.facebook.com/sigepnja/
https://www.instagram.com/sigepnja/
https://www.facebook.com/sigepnja/

